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A big thank you to all 
Derriford and Serco staff for 
their overwhelming support. 

The feedback that we 
have received has been very 
positive. Please pass on our 
thanks to everyone who has 
played a part so far.  

We now have all eight 
Interns in their first ten week 
rotation in a variety of 
departments around the 
Hospital.  

The Interns are constantly 
learning and developing as 
they experience working in 
such friendly and supportive 
environments and staff are 
enjoying working with them. 

Paul Roberts said, “It’s 

fantastic to have the interns 
coming to work at the Trust, 
and it is also great to work in 
partnership on this initiative.” 

It has been important that 
the interns make their own 
informed choice about the 
areas they wish to 
experience and work in. 

We are now considering 
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the second rotation, We will 
be in touch shortly to match 
the interns to the most 
s u i t a b l e  p l a c e m e n t , 
developing additional skills, 
providing the best outcome 
for all partners. 

We are grateful for all the 
offers of internship and 
realise that some may be 
disappointed that they are 
not currently supporting an 
intern. There is a possibility 
that your department will be 
selected by the interns for 
their next rotation. 

Intern Representative Chosen 
Project Search Intern's have elected Thomas Waring as 
chairperson to represent them at City College and Project 
Search meetings. 

Talking about Project Search, Thomas said, “My first rotation 
is in the reception area of the Estates department, located in a 
building outside the main hospital. I have been there only 2 or 
3 weeks, but already I feel like a part of the team.  

Recently, I have been doing more than one task because up 
till now I have just been inputting Work Order information into 

the Planet FM database (I will elaborate on this some other time). I really appreciate this 
opportunity because I have been doing well so far and hope that my other rotations are just 
as successful. 

Lois Mullins, Thomas’ line manager, has been enthusiastic about his skills and has asked 
for “another five people like Thomas.” 

Lizzy Millin was elected as Vice Chairperson and will assist and deputise for Thomas. 
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My name is Elizabeth Millin 
but I preferred to be called 
Lizzie. I’ve been a intern on 
project search for two months 
now and I’m gaining more 
confidence as I progress 
through the weeks.  

I’m based on level 6 
Orthopaedic ward which 
specializes in bones and x-rays.  

My rotation is a prepping clerk 
in an office which involves 
tracing patient’s notes from bush 
park or prepping them into the 
library.  

I also collect notes from 
various parts of the hospital 
which involves me going onto 
the lifts with a trolley which I enjoy because it helps me learn my way around the hospital.  

To send out notes to bush park we go down to the post room on level 2. So far I enjoy 
working in the office, it was difficult at first as I am only been there for a week but I started 
getting the hang of it and I enjoy it. 

My name is Dan Wright.  

I work as a logistics 
delivery porter on Level 2.  

I have been there for  
three  weeks. I deliver 
inanimate object boxes to all 
wards. I take pallet truck and  
trolleys to the lift. I  work with  
Chris. 

 I enjoy it. I am looking for 
a paid job at Derriford 
hospital or paid work 
outside. 

“He’s much more outgoing and confident, talks more and has made 
friends in the group. Other people have noticed too.” A Parent 
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“ I get a lot of 
experience in working 
in the Occupational 

Health office which is 
a friendly environment. 

I am learning all 
different jobs to do 

there. 

I hope to get a paid job, 
either in this 

organisation or 
elsewhere by the end of 

Project Search” 

Billy Treeby 
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Pip Critten, Employment Advisor & Zenta Zubka-Hill,  Tutor 
07919 227040 – 01752 439008 

Project Search, 
Shipley Ward, Derriford Hospital, Derriford, Plymou th, PL6 8DH 

Chay Halliday 

For my first rotation I am working in MEMS Library on Level 
4. MEMS stands for   (Medical Equipment Maintenance 
Service Library). I am starting to go around the hospital a bit 
more and I am gaining more confidence.  

I work with Bill and Carole. I test the equipment, clean it 
and go out on collecting and delivering rounds. 

I like Project Search because it is helping me to get into 
paid work and get used to working life in the hospital. 

I hope to have a fully paid permanent job somewhere in the 
hospital at the end of the course.  

I look forward to going on my rotations in the morning. 

My work rotation is in X-ray as a patient porter, three weeks 
into the job and I’m really enjoying it. The job involves taking 
patients to and from X-ray East and West, taking beds, 
strikers and chairs alike.  

I enjoy talking to all the patients and other members of staff 
in the departments. Also learning the safety and care of the 
patients, checking the pumps and tubes are disconnected also 
the bed plug. 

I worked with very experienced porters who I enjoy learning 
from. For example, before going to a ward they ask me which 
level the ward is on. Before we collect a patient we have to 
check a card with patient’s name and certain details we need.  

I hope after being on the Project Search course to get a 
paid job in a department of the hospital.  

Hello my name is 
Laura Rowe and I 
am an intern on 
Project Search at 
Derriford Hospital 
and I have got a 
Rotation in Imaging 
Receptionist in X-
ray East.  

I do data inputting 

of patients questionnaires in 
to the computer, sort and 
send out patients reports to 
the wards and GP’s.  

And I am thoroughly 
enjoying the Rotation I am in 
at the moment.  

At the end of this course I 
hopefully will get a paid job. 

“I like to busy and moving around. Being a refuse porter is really important 
because I keep the place clean and help to stop accidents”  Thomas Channing 


